
Good Morning, 

 

This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project 

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas 

Gold Idaho is so strong. 

 

There are many checks and balances in place to ensure Midas Gold Idaho follows through on its 

promises to restore the site. In fact, the company is required by law to set aside all of the money it 

needs for restoration before mining can begin. However, I am not worried about Midas Gold Idaho 

staying true to its word. The company has already started restoration work at the site. They have 

planted more than 60,000 trees to help reduce the amount of sediment going into the river, 

installed solar energy panels at site to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and improved miles of road 

along the river to protect fish habitat. 

 

I am confused why you would delay comments an additional 15 days when this project is so 

important to the community, the environment and the additional jobs it will create when our 

country has such high unemployment. please help me understand why the government is delaying 

this critical project unnecessary delays over the standard response time. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

My best, 

jonathan 

 

 

Name: jonathan meuleners 


